ORDINANCE NO. 2560

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY OF SALISBURY APPROVING A BUDGET AMENDMENT
OF THE CITY’S CAPITAL PROJECT FUND BUDGET AND TO ACCEPT DONATIONS AND
APPROPRIATE FUNDS FOR A BARK PARK.

WHEREAS, the City of Salisbury partnered with Sperry Van Ness and SVN Miller Commercial
Real Estate to raise funds for a Bark Park in Downtown Salisbury; and

WHEREAS, the City of Salisbury worked with Patronicity to crowd fund and raise at least
$5,000 for the park; and '

WHEREAS, once the City met its goal, SVN National and SVN Miller would each donate
$5,000 towards the Bark Park; and

WHEREAS, the City of Salisbury Community raised $5,125; and

WHEREAS, both the City Administrator and the Mayor have recommended that the City accept
the monetary donations and allocate all $15,125 towards materials for the Bark Park.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT ORDAINED BY THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF
SALISBURY, MARYLAND THAT THE City accepts the monetary donations and that the City’s
Capital Projects Fund Budget be and hereby is amended as follows:

1) Increase Contribution Revenue by $15,125
2) Increase Construction Expense by $15,125

BE IT FURTHER ORDAINED that this Ordinance shall take effect from and after the date of
its final passage.

THIS ORDINANCE was introduced and read at a meeting of the Council of the City of
Salisbury held on this 9" day of September 2019, and thereafter, a statement of the substance of the
Ordinance having been published as required by law, was finally passed by the Council on the 23
day of September 2019.

ATTEST:
%whm KLt A Newts
Kimberly R. Wols, City~Clerk Jo eath, President

Salisbury City Council
APPROVED BY ME THIS 24" day of SEFTB-1461_2019.

.Iacofa R.’gaWor




Jacob R. Day, Mayor y

To: City Council

From: Julia Glanz, City Administrator
Subject: Accepting funds for the Downtown Salisbury Bark Park
Date: August 28, 2019

In the beginning of July 2019 the City of Salisbury partnered with Patronicity, Sperry Van Ness, and
SVN Miller Commercial to raise funds for the Downtown Salisbury Bark Park. If the Salisbury
community could raise $5,000 with the help of the crowd funding site Patronicity, SVN and SVN
Miller Commercial would each match with $5,000. The community met that goal! I recommend
accepting the total funds of $15,125 for the future Downtown Salisbury Bark Park to be located on
the grass lot next to patking lot 33 across from Ugly Pie, Chesapeake East, and the Mad Hatter. A
special thank you to Fetch Dog Co., Michelle’s Pretty Paws, Muddy Paws, and Cathy’s Pet Salon &

Spa that offered incentives for donating to the cause.

I’d also like to recognize Avery Hall Insurance fot their sizable contribution of $1,000. Finally this
couldn’t be possible without the conttibutions from SVN and SVN Miller Commercial.

We look forward to serving our four legged citizens with this new patk.
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